5/2/2007

PU BLIC NOTICE from the BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMP DISTRICT

CHANGE OF DATE NOTICE

THE REGULAR SHEDULED BOARD MEETING OF THE BLACK CANYON CITY
WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT IS BEING RE-SCHEDULED

FROM MAY 17, 2007

TO MAY 24, 2007

Please watch for the posting of the Agenda on or after May 18, 2007.
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We thank you for your consideration and apologize for any inconvenience.
If you have any questions, please call the Management Office at (623) 374-9408
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